
Quarryville Library Board Meeting Minutes 
June 14, 2021 

 
In Attendance: Kenneth Kellow (President), Chris Waite (Vice President), Sharon Heher (Treasurer), 
Miriam Homer (Secretary), Sharon Roche (Director) by phone, Maribeth McMullen (Assistant Director), 
Deborah Waite (guest) 

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order by President Ken Kellow at 6:00 pm. 

Public Comments: Deborah Waite is currently acting as the President of the Friends of the Library. The 
group will have their first post-covid meeting on July 13. They are already making plans to open the 
Library Bookstore. 

Review of Minutes: The minutes of the May 10, 2021 meeting were reviewed and approved.  

Director’s Report: According to the state regulations, the mask mandate will be lifted on June 28. The 
Summer Reading Program is going well. Several adult programs are also scheduled. The Library will be 
seeking a Youth Services Assistant to help manage future programs. Ways to increase the options for 
community use of the Pennington and Carlson rooms are being reviewed.  
 
The Library System of Lancaster County has agreed to serve as District Center. They will manage 
interlibrary loans and other system-wide services. Plans were made to contact a local attorney who will 
be willing to serve as a legal advisor to the Quarryville Library.  
 
Finance and Treasurer’s Report: The Treasurer’s report was presented and approved. Forgiveness for 

the SBA loan is still pending. 

Property: Someone is scheduled to check the woodpecker-damaged stucco and give an estimate. It may 

be difficult to match the color of the stucco. Repairs to bathroom fixtures have been made. Due to the 

age of the building, there are more issues that will need to be addressed soon. Chris has power-washed 

the shed and benches and built a platform to make it easier to move a large case in the Carlton Room. 

He also agreed to check on the Little Libraries and make any needed repairs. 

Old Business: The live band that Ken contacted about a possible summer fundraiser will not be 

available. There was discussion of the costs of the e-bay storefront, which seem to be minimal. The 

Board continued to discuss ways to build community awareness of Library services and to encourage 

community support.  

New Business: The Board has approved Sharon Roche as the new Director of the Quarryville Library.  

Three Bullets: 
1.  Sharon Roche has been chosen as the new Library Director. 
2. The Friends of the Library will resume meeting, with Deborah Waite as their new president. 
3. The Summer Reading Program is off to a strong start.  

 
Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 7.45 pm.  
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, July 12, 2021, at 6:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 


